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January 30, 2017 

The Pottawatomie Garden Club of St. Charles is very pleased to offer a $3,000 

scholarship opportunity once again this year to a high school senior or college student 

majoring in any of the following areas of study: Agriculture; Botany; Conservation; 

Ecology; Environmental Concerns; Forestry; Horticulture; and/or related studies. The 

student must reside within the St. Charles High School District 303. 

 

We hope you will encourage students to apply for this substantial scholarship. 

Interested students may apply by submitting the Scholarship Application Form, which 

includes an essay requirement, due to the club on or before April 1, 2017. The form is 

available at pottagardenclub.org. The completed form and essay can be emailed to 

info@pottagardenclub.org or mailed to Pottawattamie Garden Scholarship Chairmen, 

P.O.Box 424, St. Charles, IL 60174. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in identifying a worthy candidate for our 2017 

scholarship. 

 

Gaylene Doyle  

Jeanne Marozzi 
 

Scholarship questions may be directed to: 

Gaylene Doyle  gdoyle612@gmail.com 

Jeanne Marozzi  jmarozzi@sbcglobal.net 


